
On Oct 20, 2021, at 3:48 PM, Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org> wrote: 

Hi Eric, 

Sorry for the delayed response. 

I was out 2 days last week with the State Tennis for Olivia and just very busy with many other projects. 

Anyway, I did have 3 property owners contact me regarding the letter (Al Erickson, Anthony Posvic & 

Amanda Sitkiewitz). 

I really got side tracked from this one after the 7-8 inches of rain in the middle of July and started 

focusing on all of the other areas of flooding. 

After seeing the issues they have on S. 23rd St. between Division and Grand Ave., the ditch issues up here 

do not seem to be as much of a priority. 

I did not hear anything from this neighborhood about any serious flooding from the July event. Do you 

know if there was any flooding out here from that July rain event?? 

I think we still need to look at reditching this area and correcting some of the issues with the culverts on 

Harvest Circle. Some culverts are undersized and some are at the wrong elevations. 

I guess I would plan to put this project on the 5 year plan and also bring the request to CAWG for the 

2023 budget and see what happens. 

I am not sure if there is any work to be done on Carrie Ln. It seems like the worst part of the problems 

are on Harvest Circle. 

From: Eric Sitkiewitz - D6 

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 4:13 PM 

To: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org> 

Cc: Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Mike Zimmer <mzimmer@manitowoc.org>; Sonja Birr 

<sbirr@manitowoc.org>; Karen Dorow <kdorow@manitowoc.org>; Shawn Alfred 

<salfred@manitowoc.org>; Lynn Hoffman <lhoffman@manitowoc.org> 

Subject: Re: Harvest Circle (South Leg) - Culverts & Ditches near Carrie Lane 

Greetings all, 

Is there any update or more information since this letter went out in July? 

Thanks, 

Eric J. Sitkiewitz 

Alderperson District 6 
City of Manitowoc 
900 Quay Street 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org 
Phone {920) 686-1324 
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